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National Statement, during the 3rd UPR of Somalia
(06 May 2021)

Madam President,

Pakistan thanks the delegation of Somalia for the comprehensive presentation of its 3rd UPR report.
Despite financial constraints and security challenges, Somalia’s cooperation with the UPR mechanism and international human rights machinery is commendable. This commitment is well reflected through submission of overdue treaty reports and ratification of human rights covenants. 
We appreciate legislative and administrative steps by Somalia to promote and protect human rights of its people. Some of the key steps are aimed at establishing National Human Rights Commission, promoting reconciliation, reforming justice system, promoting gender parity and achieving food security. We have also noted efforts to comply with Somalia’s obligations under the CRC and CRPD. 
We recommend Somalia to:

a) Continue to take steps to mitigate the negative socio-economic challenges from COVID-19 pandemic and to achieve Sustainable Development Goals.
b) Take steps for the operationalization of the national human rights commission 

c) Continue with efforts towards ratification of CEDAW.

I thank you.
